
Sherman Township 
 

Library Board Meeting 
 
Meeting held at Sherman Twp. library at 6:30 Nov. 29, 1010. 
 
Board Members Present: 
Shirley Thompson, Keven Johnson, Teresa Clark, Diane Benn. 
Members Absent:  2 unfulfilled board seats. 
 
Public comment:  covered the process of reopening the library as a township library. 
 
Old Business: none. 
 
New Business:  Election of officers was held. The slate officers of Shirley Thompson, Pres., 
Teresa Clark, Vice Chair; Keven Johnson, Treasurer; Diane Benn, Sec. was moved and 
seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
The board monthly meeting will be held the second Wed. of each month at 6:30 at the library.  
Additional meetings may be called or the monthly meeting changed if necessary. 
 
Report was given on the magazines presently available at the library. 
 
Report was given on the return status of checked out books. 
 
Keven moved, Teresa seconded the meeting adjourned at 8:30. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Diane Benn, Sec. 
 
 
Next scheduled board meeting is Dec 8th, 6:30 at the library.  Publicized with a posting on the 

library window. 


